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    Teachers:  please read this bulletin to your class first period 
   https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/school-calendar/ 

 
Thursday, May 12th, 2022 

Bell Schedule 

Flex Time 8:40 am 9:10 am 

Period 6 9:10 am-10:23 am 

Break 10:23 am-10:38 am 

Period 6 10:38 am-11:51 am 

Lunch 11:51 am-12:36 pm 

Period 8 12:36 pm-1:48 pm 
1:53 pm-3:05 pm 

 
 ATHLETE OF THE MONTH...APRIL - April was a very busy month as 13 out of 15 teams were 

competing in their respective seasons after Spring Break. For the month of April, eight students were 
nominated for Athlete of the Month: 

Rebecca Mar (Grade 12 - Sr Ultimate), 
Hiro Yamaguchi (Grade 12 - Sr Ultimate), 

Katherine Hao (Grade 9 - Golf), 
Toya Peters (Grade 12 - Sr Girls Soccer), 

Luciana Brewer (Grade 10 - Track & Field), 
Carolyne Jia (Grade 8 - Track & Field), 

Ben Cabrera (Grade 12 - Track & Field), 
Amber Liu (Grade 8 - Jr/Sr Badminton), 

Congratulations to Hiro Yamaguchi & Amber Liu for being awarded as the Senior & Junior Athletes of the 
Month for April!! 

 
AMBER won all her games in the month of April. She is a very versatile player that has excelled in all forms 

of badminton matches. She is a Junior player but has dominated in both the Junior and Senior division. 
Amber helped the Senior team win the BNW District Banner. Amber can always be counted on to give her 
100% effort in every game. She is very respectful and courteous towards all players, coaches, and adults 

that are in attendance and is respected by her teammates. She always has a positive energy and is willing to 
do whatever necessary to contribute to the success of the team. She has even played through injuries 

without complaints, continuing to come to all practices early and prepared, ready to play. 
 

HIRO is one of the captains of the Senior Ultimate Team. He is a dream to coach. Plays incredibly well on 
both sides (defence and offence). He is one of the top players (if not the top) in the league with over 100 

blocks, and has had 35 assists so far. Hiro plays every point. He is always one of the hardest working players 
on the field and always asks for feedback after every game to try to improve. He is always a joy to coach 

and he is polite and personable with the other team. 
 

Hiro and Amber now need to see Mr. Spracklin in the PE Office to claim their t-shirt, Sport Chek gift card, 
and have their photo taken for the awards cabinet in the foyer. 

 
KUDOS 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO MOSCROP'S GIRLS' NETBALL TEAMS!! Both the Junior and Senior Netball 
teams played in the provincial tournament this past weekend, and both teams had a great showing. The 
Senior team finished in 2nd place and won the silver medal, and the Junior team won both the banner and 
the provincial title, edging out Gleneagle Secondary in a very close final game. Special congratulations to 
the tournament MVP's - Summer Eugenio (Sr team), and Katharine Doerksen (Jr team). Also, special 
congratulations to the tournament All Stars - Megan Holt for the Seniors, and Tia Mah and Eri Jung for the 
Juniors.                                                                                                                                                    Ms. Vancic 

AP EXAMS 
 

ATTENTION AP STUDENTS:  Please see the schedule below and plan your study time accordingly.  Just a 
reminder, it is important that you keep up with your current courses and that you attend your classes 
unless you are scheduled for an exam.  Do plan ahead to ensure this exam period is manageable for you. 
 Ms. C. Wong 

https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/
http://www.burnabyschools.ca/
https://moscrop.burnabyschools.ca/school-calendar/


     

2022 MOSCROP AP EXAM SCHEDULE (MAY 2 - 18, 2022) 

Notes:  Exams will start promptly on the hour (8 for AM exams and 12 for PM Exams).  If you are late the 
exam will begin without you.  If you are more than 30 minutes late, you will NOT be able to write the exam 
(as per College Board Policy).  Exams with and * means you need to arrive EXTRA early for this exam, since 
it requires extra time.  Exams with an ** means that this exam typically takes an additional hour+ to write 
due to the use of technology.  Bring photo ID, No. 2 HB pencils, erasers, pen/white out and water.  Please 
see Ms. Wong if you have any questions 
 
 
 
 
CAPILANO UNIVERSITY - An Update for Grade 12's. 

1. If you were admitted to CapU, you're encouraged to attend the JumpStart event, to prepare you for 
university this fall. See CapU's website to register. 

2. Bachelor of Kinesiology - application deadline has been extended to June 7, 2022. 
3. New Minor in Legal Studies - see CapU's website for more info on this exciting new program.  (Thank 

you, Ms. Vancic) 

SCHOLARSHIPS REPORTING!!!  To all grade 12's, if you have received a scholarship offer 

CONGRATUATIONS!   Please let Ms. Wong know (whether you choose to accept the offer or not) 
by forwarding your scholarship offer to cindy.wong@burnabyschools.ca   

Scholarships (see blog for more details):  https://moscropsecondaryscholarshipsblog.wordpress.com/ (If 

you are interested and have not already joined, the code is zxuetzi)                                             Ms. C. Wong 

 
 
 

 
VOLUNTEER/WORK EXPERIENCE 

 
GR. 11s/CLC 11 - REMINDER all CLC 11 students to check the CLC 11 schedule posted here as you have 
some upcoming deadlines!  Please read Ms. Dato's most recent post in TEAMS for important information. 
See Ms. Dato in room 313 if you ever have questions or need help or email me at:  
Laura.Dato@burnabyschools.ca  Ms. Dato 
 

May 18  ASSIGNMENT #3 DUE – Health & Wellness Week Participation  /15  

May 25  INSTRUCTIONAL VIDEO #4 (DEADLINE TO WATCH & DO ATTENDANCE)  
• Pre-Capstone planning  

/5  

June 8  ASSIGNMENT #4 DUE – Pre-Capstone Brainstorm  /25  

June 8  ASSIGNMENT #5 DUE (but can be completed anytime between Feb-June)  
• Last chance to submit assignment 5  

/10  

 
BECOME AN EDUCATION ASSISTANT!  Education Assistants work collaboratively with teachers and other 
professionals to support students with exceptional learning needs.  Consider becoming part of an 
educational team who are committed to creating inclusive learning experiences.  Graduating student 

EXAM DATE AM PM Room  Length of Exam 

French** 
Thursday, May 12, 
2022 

7:30am 
  

117 
3 hr 3 min +add 60 
min 

Physics 1 
Thursday, May 12, 
2022 

  11:30am LIBRARY 3 hr 10 min 

Physics 2 Friday, May 13, 2022   11:30am LIBRARY 3 hr 10 min 

Studio Art 
(Drawing & 
Painting, 2-D, & 3-
D) 

Please see Ms. 
Fordyce for final 
submission date 

    N/A N/A 

SCHOLARSHIP                      DEADLINE 

PRIDE EDUCATION NETWORK DIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIP Friday, June 5, 2022 
NET SOLUTIONS SCHOLARSHIP Friday, July 15, 2022 

 GRADS 

mailto:cindy.wong@burnabyschools.ca
https://moscropsecondaryscholarshipsblog.wordpress.com/
mailto:Laura.Dato@burnabyschools.ca


interested in a career as an Education Assistant, Burnaby is accepting applications for the program starting 
in July 2022.  Here is the link to the webpage. 
 http://www.burnabycce.ca/courses/education-assistant-diploma/ Ms. Wispinski 
 

EVENTS 
 
SPRING SENIOR FORMAL.   The Spring Formal is on Wednesday, May 18th from 6:30pm-9:00pm.  This epic 
event is not to be missed.  Dress up in party dresses and button-up shirts for a night of fun and dancing.  
Drinks and appetizers will be provided!  Ticket sales will be happening in the foyer: May 12th-14th - $25, 
May 16th-17th - $30, cash only. Make sure to get your early bird tickets before prices rise!  Looking 
forward to seeing you all there!                                                               Student Government/Ms. Greenside 

 
MOSCROP DANCE PROGRAM RECITAL - WE'RE BACK!  We're Back! The Moscrop Dance Program is having 
their first show at MJ Fox Theatre in 3 years! Their show, "We're Back!" is on Tuesday, May 31st @7pm. 
Tickets are $7 for students, $10 for adults. See Ms. Chow or any dance student to purchase your tickets!!! 
We hope to see you there!                                                   Thank you, Ms. Chow & Moscrop Dance Program 
 
WOODSTOCK AUDITIONS STILL OPEN THIS WEEK!  Would you like to perform at Woodstock, our annual 
year-end festival?  Audition Sign-Up sheet is located outside of Room 116. Leadership/Mr. Hunter 
 
MOSCROP THEATRE COMPANY – CITIZENS OF WONDERLAND!  
The Moscrop Theatre Company is performing a show based off the book Alice In 
Wonderland. 
PUBLIC PERFORMANCES DATES ARE: 
Today Thursday, May 12th  

COST:  $7.00 for students/alumni & $10.00 for adults 
Doors open at 6:45 pm 
PERFORMANCE TIME:  7:00 PM 
Reserve a ticket by emailing Ms. MacLean at joan.maclean@burnabyschools.ca and you can purchase 
tickets through School Cash Online.  Hope to see you there!  Ms. MacLean 

 
CLUBS 

 
THE GOOD GUYS Hey Panthers!  The Good Guys are holding a clothing drive!  Donation boxes can be found 
in the foyer, multi and main entrance! All collected clothes will be donated to homeless shelters.  The two 
people who donate the most clothes win a gift card prize of $15 or $10!  Last day to donate is this Friday, 
May 13th.  
     Ms. Sawatsky  
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